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1. Report Summary:

1.1.This report introduces some changes to Salisbury City Council’'s (SCC) Market
Regulations.

2. Background:

2.1. The Charter Market Regulations (the Regulations) were last reviewed in May 2018.
These regulations have been devised in the best interests of all involved including the
Market as a whole, all Traders, members of the public and The Council.

2.2.The Council from time to time may review and amend the regulations as they see fit.

2.3. The Regulations describe how the Market is to be conducted and every regular trader
has access to these Regulations.

2.4. The current Regulations are shown at Annex A.

3. Changes Proposed:

3.1.The revised Regulations are shown at Annex B where the changes are highlighted.
3.2.The changes concern the conduct of traders on social media and how breaches of the
regulations will be manaaged by the Council.

4. Recommendations:

It is recommended that the Committee:

4.1.Approve the revised Charter Market Regulations.
5. Wards Affected: All.
6. Background Papers:

6.1. Annex A — The Charter Market Regulations May 2018 (Doc 69300).
6.2. Annex B — The revised Charter Market Regulations June 2020 Draft (Doc 79196).
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7. Implications:

7.1.Financial: To be determined

7.2.Personnel: to be determined
7.3. Environmental Impact: Nil in relation to this report, but substantially will be a

material consideration in the evaluation
7.4.Equalities Impact Statement: Nil in relation to this report.
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